
 

Covington Quilters Guild 

General Mee�ng Minutes 
August 8th, 2013 

 

The meeting was opened at 7 pm, by Kathy Scott who welcomed everyone and the meeting was started. 

Carol Thiemans moved to approve the January minutes and Dawn Shirron seconded.  The Guild voted as 

a whole and passed the minutes unanimously. 

Treasurer’s Report: The treasurer’s report was unavailable during the meeting. 

General Business Items: The Guild did a ballot vote to determine whether or not to implement Robert’s 

Rules of Order as a general set of rules to follow.  The vote passed 46-3. 

The August board meeting will be 8/21/13 at 7:00pm at Lori’s house.  We will be discussing policies & proce-

dures. 

Vine Maple Place donations-People at Vine Maple Place are learning how to sew and we are donating sup-

plies to assist in that venture.  Don Jensen donates machines to VMP as well. 

Guild Programs & Other: 

2013 Quilt Show:  The quilt show made over $6800.00 not including expenses!!!  We got an email from the 

school saying we owe $2700.00 for the school because we are not part of the Covington Lions anymore.  

Lori called Jeff Wagner and he was able to fix the issue and get the price back down to $600.00!!  He also 

stated that he would keep this in place for future years. 

Lori George and Cheryl George presented all of the volunteers that worked at the Quilt Show a certificate 

thanking each person for the services they provided. 

2013 Raffle Quilt: The total sales for the 2013 raffle quilt were $2700.00 after the quilt show was over.  The 

2013 winner lives in Fife and purchased the ticket from Taylor Creek during shop hop.  Kits and pictures 

have been made for next year’s quilt. 

2015 Raffle Quilt: Please bring some ideas for the 2015 raffle quilt to the next meeting so the Guild can 

vote. 

 

BOM:  Maryanne Baker, the BOM for next month is crayons!  The winner for this month was Hugs! 

UFO Challenge: Awards for UFO challenge next month!  We will also start the next UFO challenge in Sept. 

Workshops:  Linda Ferguson advised that Carol Cowan will be teaching beginning hand applique August 

23rd 12:45-4:15.  There will also be a paper piecing workshop at Taylor Creek on 8/18/13 from 12-4. 

Secret Pal: The secret pal surveys were due to Pat Goldsborough by the end of the August meeting. 

Presentation Blocks:  Please turn in presentation blocks to Carol Cowan on behalf of Sandra Fountain. 

2013 Refreshments-The refreshment chairs still need 2 more people for the September meeting and one 

person for the October and November meetings. 

Membership: Leanne Shipley, Badge prize winner: Dee White! 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Cheryl George 


